
The Glide Community Club
Board of Directors Meeting

October 19 , 2006th

President Susan Flury called the Glide Community Club's Board of Directors
meeting to order at 7:50 pm. A quorum was present. Mike Keizer and Jack
Skalos were absent.

Minutes were read and approved.

Unfinished/Old Business
Agendas - Susan suggested keeping the agendas the way we are doing them. It
gives the membership and the board the opportunity to present items at the
meetings.

New Business
Susan would like each of the board members to write up a description of their job 
and responsibilities and give them to her at the next meeting.
Storage issue - We need to look into whose using the building for storage and
see what we can do to clean it up.
Susan would like a copy of the seniors contract. Need to set a policy and stick to
it.
The flag has been missing since the rabbit show. Lois will contact them and see
if they have it.
Lois will call Donnabelle on Thursdays so she can schedule the cleaning crew.
Also Lois will bring the calendar to all meetings.
Bill brought up having only two board members in front at a membership
meeting. We will try it out at the next meeting.

Announcements

Next meetings November 16  with a potluck before the membership meeting atth

6 pm.

Dom moved to adjourn the meeting. Dennis second.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

_______________________________
Christy Scheufele, Secretary/Treasurer
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